
As an Oregonian, I am appalled by this proposed law, and frankly any future proposals 
that will limit my ability to protect myself and my family in any way.   
 
I’m sure, as legislators, you have body guards paid for by myself and other Oregonians.  
How effective would they be if they were required to abide by the rules you are trying to 
enforce on me and fellow Oregonians?  It’s quite hypocritical. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric E 
 


